To:
Mr. Anthony Russell Brenton, CMG

Her Majesty's Ambassador

to the Russian Federation,

10 Smolenskaya Naberezhnaya St.,

Moscow, Russia

May 20, 2007

Dear Mr. Brenton,

The "Expert" Company, Ltd. is a Russian company providing a wide range of immigration and legal services. The main sphere of our activities is helping Russian citizens in everything related to immigration to European countries. We provide assistance in selection of the immigration status and COMPREHENSIVE LEGAL SUPPORT for the supplied documents during the applications assessment process.

Moreover, during the period of the last three years, we have well succeeded in assisting students and other people who wish to increase their levels of various foreign languages. We help them choose a college and prepare documents for application to embassies of the EU states. Many of our customers are now in Europe, going on with their studies and acquiring the required language skills.

In our daily work we collaborate with a large British law firm, Smith Stone Walters Ltd., which is one of the leading companies in London, providing professional international immigration services and rendering qualified assistance in supplying the necessary documents to the UK Immigration Service. The major part of the company's staff consists of professionals with many years of experience in working with the immigration laws of the United Kingdom. Such famous and large companies as Nokia, Sony, Nestle, Citibank and others are among the clients of Smith Stone Walters Ltd.

Besides, we enjoy partnership with a large language training college from Londong, Stanton School of English (167 Queensway, London, W2 4SB, United Kingdom). Our clients have enjoyed the services provided by this college far more than once, passing through short-term training courses in Great Britain. Some of our own employees have passed through such courses of the English language themselves and obtained dedicated certificates and diplomas.

Following the interests and intentions of our clients, Mr. Vladimir Karasev (a third-year student of the Russian Federal Ministry of Internal Affairs Institute of Law, Rostov-on-Don) and Mr. Petr Panfilenko (a third-year student of the Affiliate Institute of the South-Russian Technical University (former Polytechnical Institute in Novocherkassk), Shakhty, Rostov Region), to pass through a four-week training course in Great Britain during their summer holidays, we are applying to you for granting them students' visas for them to be able to come to your country in order to pass through language training at Stanton School of English, in the period from July 1 to August 1, 2007.

We guarantee their timely arrival to Great Britain for the start of the training course, and also their return to Russia after passing through this training in the United Kingdom. Moreover, we assure you that they possess substantial cash resources to pass through that training and to provide their living in London for the one-month period.

A. Borodenko,

Director,

Expert Co., Ltd.
